
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

 
September 19, 2024 

 
Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
 
Re: Docket UE-220066, Puget Sound Energy’s Compliance Filing 
Revisions to Puget Sound Energy’s Schedule 52-B Tariff 

Dear Mr. Killip:   

On August 28, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
entered Order 02, Initial Oder Approving and Adopting Settlement Agreement, in Docket UE-
240087. Order 02 approved the Settlement Agreement between Puget Sound Energy, Inc. and 
Commission staff (Staff), which allows, among other things, for Puget Sound Energy (PSE) to file 
a supplemental compliance filing in Docket UE-220066 to add in the missing 12th Revision of 
Sheet 52-B and revert the rate to the 12th Revision rate.  
 
On September 6, 2024, PSE submitted its supplemental compliance filing in the above referenced 
docket, as authorized by Order 02 in Docket UE-240087. Consistent with the Order, PSE has filed 
the missing Tariff Schedule 52-B. 
 
Commission Staff has reviewed the Company’s compliance filing. Staff believes that the revised 
tariff sheet complies with Order 24/10 in Docket UE-220066, entered December 22, 2022, and 
Order 02 in Docket UE-240087, entered August 28, 2024. The tariff sheet filed by PSE on 
September 6, 2024, in Docket No. UE-220066, will become effective September 14, 2024. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Jacque Hawkins-Jones 
Deputy Director, Rates & Services 
Regulatory Services Division 

 
Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 
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